## BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP ANNUAL MEETING MARCH 29, 1994

The Annual Meeting of the Electors of Birch Run Township was called to order at 7:30 PM by Supervisor Edward Magnus.

Clerk, Sheila DiBerardino, was present.

Approximately 85 people were in the audience.

Minutes of the March 30, 1993 Annual Meeting were approved by motion of Larry Russell and supported by Debby Trevino. Approval by Voice Vote.

Minutes of the June 23, 1993 Special Meeting of Electors were approved by motion of Larry Russell and supported by John Galloway. Approval by Voice Vote.

Motion by John Galloway, supported by Tom Magnus, to set the Treasurer's annual salary at \$10,000, effective April 1, 1994. Division of the House Vote: YES 47-NO 36. Motion carried.

Motion by John Galloway, supported by Mike Solinski, to set the Clerk's annual salary at \$12,000, effective April 1, 1994. Division of the House Vote: YES 48-NO 36. Motion carried.

Motion by John Galloway, supported by Mike Solinski, to set the Supervisor's annual salary at \$8,000, effective April 1, 1994. Division of the House Vote: YES 43-NO 40. Motion carried.

Motion by Rose Magnus, supported by Lila Kanine, to adjourn at 8:00 PM. Motion carried on Voice Vote.

Sheila DiBerardino, Clerk Birch Run Township